
File No. 24-0951 
 
TRADE, TRAVEL AND TOURISM COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a report from the Los Angeles 
World Airports (LAWA) in coordination with the Bureau of Engineering (BOE) relative to a process to 
better streamline LAWA project delivery and provide recommendations to improve contracting 
procedures for future Public-Private Partnership (P3) delivery methods. 
 
Recommendation for Council action:  
 
RECEIVE and FILE the LAWA report dated January 9, 2025, attached to Council file No. 24-0951, 
relative to a process to better streamline LAWA project delivery and provide recommendations to 
improve contracting procedures for future Public-Private Partnership (P3) delivery methods. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on June 24, 2025, your Trade, Travel and Tourism Committee considered a LAWA 
report relative to a process to better streamline LAWA project delivery and provide recommendations to 
improve contracting procedures for future Public-Private Partnership (P3) delivery methods. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council receive and 
file the above report inasmuch as no further Council action is required at this time. This matter is now 
forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
TRADE, TRAVEL AND TOURISM COMMITTEE 

  
Member                         VOTE 
PARK:                             YES 
McOSKER:                      YES 
RODRIGUEZ:                      ABSENT 
 
HR 06.24.25 
 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


